Atmospheric Applications

-NASA, Remote Sensing Tutorial

http://rst.gsfc.nasa.gov/Sect14/Sect14_1.html

Meteorology, Oceanography, and Hydrology from space

http://rst.gsfc.nasa.gov/Sect16/Sect16_2.html
*
Climate and volcanoes 
-NASA, ASAP Program
http://asd-www.larc.nasa.gov/new_AtSC/asap.html

Weather satellite imagery used specifically for aviation purposes.

-NASA, Research and Applications

http://news.eoportal.org/research/061030_fummime.html

NASA’s use of satellites to identify the most intense thunderstorms on the planet

*-USGS, Volcanoes
http://volcanoes.usgs.gov/About/What/Monitor/RemoteSensing/WXTRsatellites.html

Monitoring eruption clouds using weather satellites 

http://volcanoes.usgs.gov/About/What/Monitor/RemoteSensing/RemoteSensing.html

Composite of eruption cloud movement
ECHO Wrap-up

 
After being involved with many different ECHO events over the years, I have a lot of personal experience that I am able to evaluate our activities with.  In terms of preparation I feel that most of the students in the class actually wanted to come and teach others about geography and satellites.  This is excellent because the interest was there to make the project a success.  However, while most of their intentions were good it was tough to adapt the activities to the appropriate grade level of the children that visit ECHO.  Most of the groups went in with ideas that were just above the grade level of the children that showed up, but they were able to successfully adapt their projects and talks to the age of the children who showed up.  In terms of the attendance at the events, compared to other similar events that ECHO holds the attendance was spectacular.  Additionally, for the most part parents were very receptive to the activities and the mission that the class was trying to accomplish.  Numerous times throughout the day I head parents say good things about the activities that were taking place.  The only criticism that most people including some of the ECHO staff had was that the events took place too rapidly and multiple events were taking place at once.  When we figured that out adjustments were made and things seemed to go much more smoothly.  In the future, I think that most people would like to see less frequent events so that kids can have time to both explore ECHO and to attend most of the events.  Overall in my opinion I would say that the projects were a success and students learned a lot about interacting with both younger kids and parents.  If this class were offered again next autumn, I think that ECHO should be included in the curriculum again. 
